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Re: Membership fee of Belgium to the Stichting Global Education Network
Europe (GENE) for 2021

Dear Mr. Wegimont,

Referring to your letter as GENE Director dd. 28th of September 2021, I am pleased
to inform you that the Belgian government, acting through the Directorate General for
Development Cooperation (DGD) of the Federal Public Service Foreign Affairs, Foreign
Trade and Development Cooperation, responds positively to your request regarding
the participant fee for the year 2021 for the Stichting Global Education Network
Europe, hereinafter referred to as GENE.

To this end the Belgian government will assign a grant of maximum 45.000 EUR as
participant fee to GENE for the year 2021. This amount shall be used to finance the
activities and the categories of expenditure, as projected in the attachment, *GENE
Work Programme 2021".

Payment of this fee will be carried out in one installment upon receipt by DGD of your
agreement on the terms of this letter and the submission of a payment request.

The payment of the Belgian DGD will be carried out through a money transfer to
GENE’s bank account at:

RABOBANK Amsterdam, PO Box 94374 in 1090 GJ Amsterdam, The Netherlands
Account Name: GENE- Global Education Network Europe

Account Number: 1408.77.924

Swift Code: RABO NL 2U

IBAN: NL53 RABO 0140 8779 24

The payment request (invoice) should be sent to:
Federal Public Service Foreign Affairs, Foreign Trade and Development Cooperation
Attn Staff Directorate B&B

Rue de la Loi 23, B1oco Bruxelles
Mail : info@kitir.fad.be « https:fdiplormatie belgium. be tx
Twitter : @MFABelgium = Facebook : Diplematie,belgium ¢ Instagram : @BelgiumMFA *



Rue des Petits Carmes 15

1000 Brussels

Following information should be mentioned on the invoice :
DGD Contact person: Mara Coppens - TEL. +32 2 501 44 25

The Belgian Contribution will be administered by GENE according to its financial rules
including the auditing procedures.

GENE and DGD can proceed to an exchange of views by their representatives, at the

request of one party, in order to follow-up and evaluate the results of the activities of
GENE.

Yours sincerely,

Meryame Kitir

Enclosure(s): GENE Work Programme 2021
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